
Tuck Shop Treats for the DEC    

Following the School Council’s decision to make a donation to the DEC 

(Disasters Emergency Committee) in support of the Ukraine appeal, we are 

holding a series of breaktime events for pupils in Year 3 to 8 next week – Tuck 

Shop Treats for the DEC. Each year group will have an allocated day when they 

will be able to go to the tuck-shop at morning break to buy a homemade 

cookie and a cup of hot chocolate, all prepared by our school caterer 

Chartwells, at the cost of £1 per item. Thanks to a generous offer from 

Chartwells to donate the ingredients for free, every penny given by the pupils 

will be going to the DEC. 

Pupils in Years 3 and 4 will be asked to give their money to their Tutor at 

morning registration and can choose either a cookie, a cup of hot chocolate, or 

both, and the Tutor will arrange for this to be ready to collect from the tuck 

shop at morning break. Pupils in Years 5 to 8 will be asked to bring their money 

to the tuck shop to pay for their items when they choose them (no more than 

£2 per pupil). 

Tuck Shop Day Year Group 

Monday 21st Year 5 

Tuesday 22nd Year 6 

Wednesday 23rd Year 3 

Thursday 24th Year 7 & 8 

Friday 25th Year 4 
 

          

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Miss E Kennerley 

Head of Outreach 


